EMPLOYMENT PANEL
THURSDAY 26 NOVEMBER 2009 AT 10.30 AM
PRESENT:
Councillor J Mallinson (Chairman), Councillor Mrs Farmer, Glover, Mitchelson, Stothard and Weber.
EMP .30/09 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE
There were no apologies for absence
EMP.31/09
DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST
There were no declarations of interest affecting the business to be transacted at the meeting.

EMP.32/09
MINUTES

The Minutes of the meeting of the Panel held on 15 and 22/23 October 2009 had been circulated.

Members of the Panel were updated on the position with regard to the outstanding items of business for the Panel in respect of leased cars, staff support under Job Evaluation and the Officer Code of Conduct, and it was noted that a further meeting of the Panel was to be arranged for a date in January to enable the Panel to give consideration to those outstanding items.

RESOLVED – That the Minutes of the meetings of the Panel held on 15 and 22/23 October 2009 were signed by the Chairman as a true record of the meetings.
EMP.33/09
PUBLIC AND PRESS
RESOLVED - That in accordance with Section 100A(4) of the Local Government Act 1972, the Public and Press were excluded from the meeting during consideration of the following items of business on the grounds that they involve the likely disclosure of exempt information, as defined in  Paragraph Number 1 of Part 1 of Schedule 12A of the 1972 Local Government Act.  

EMP.34/09
RECRUITMENT OF STRATEGIC MANAGEMENT TEAM
Pursuant to Minute EMP.29/09, consideration was given to applications received for the post of Strategic Director and Assistant Director (Local Environment) posts in the new Strategic Management Team.  The Panel considered the recommendations of the Town Clerk and Chief Executive in respect of the shortlist for the above posts and it was –

RESOLVED – (1) That the applicants identified in the shortlist prepared by the Town Clerk and Chief Executive be invited for interview for the posts of Strategic Director and Assistant Director (Local Environment).
(2) That the Employment Panel meet again on the 14th December to consider the recommendations of the Town Clerk and Chief Executive in respect of the shortlisting for the posts of Assistant Director (Community Engagement) and Assistant Director (Economic Development). The interviews for the two posts to take place as soon as possible in January 2010

The meeting ended at 12.15pm
Employment Panel 26 11 09

